
In reference to this office notice dated 24th January 2025, it is reiterated that aspirants who 

have applied for the post of BRCC under Samagra Shiksha but whose names have not been 

included in the list are requested to submit their representations along with valid documentary 

proof (the Google Form submission confirmation received on the email used to fill the form) 

via email at samagrasml@gmail.com,  assttpro-ssedu-hp@hp.gov.in or by submitting a hard 

copy to this office on or before 2nd February 2025. 

A provisional list will be compiled and uploaded on official website of Samagra Shiksha on 

3rd February 2025. If any names are still missing from the list, candidates may submit a hard 

copy of their representation in the office of State Project Director, Samagra Shiksha, Shimla, 

HP on 4th and 5th February 2025. 

Please note that this office will not be held responsible for the non-submission of applications 

after the aforementioned deadlines. 

 

-sd-   

Rajesh Sharma – IFS 

State Project Director, 

Samagra Shiksha, HP, Shimla - 01 
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